THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

Chinese New Year

- 1 -

Friendly Reminder

- 2 -

COVID-19 Update

- 3 -

Kindyhub App & Subicare Digital Media

- 4 -



Happy Chinese New Year!
Wishing good fortune, health
and prosperity to all, during this
year of the tiger.



Just a friendly reminder for all of our new families. Please make sure that your child has had breakfast before arriving.

If there are extenuating circumstances that have been discussed with management, we are happy to assist and offer your child breakfast as a once off if needed, however we do not generally offer breakfast at Subicare.

Our kitchen staff only start at 7am and have 4 meals to prepare for the service. Morning Tea, lunch, afternon tea and late snack.

Morning tea is the first meal served in each area, at the following times:

Balloon Room – 8.30am Sunshine Room – 9.00am Rainbow Room – 9.15am

Thank you for your cooperation!

COVID-19 UP DATE

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, Subicare has an active COVID-19 safety plan that is regularly reviewed and updated as required. During a recent review, we have undertaken a thorough risk assessment in consultation with staff members and identified possible risks and hazards to our learning environment and practices.

Where possible, we have eliminated or minimised all risks as is reasonably practicable. We will continue to review control measures and address those risks. We have kept all staff and families informed on the changing risks at our workplace and the control measures being implemented to minimise these risks.

We have identified children and adults with compromised immunity or complex health care needs. We have Identified and established a suitable space in each care area to separate children who are displaying symptoms of cold and flu to await pick up by parents/carer.



kindyhüb



We kindly request that all families please download and use the Kindyhub app.

If only email is used, the different care areas will not get your messages until later in the day because they are sent through to one email and have to be individually sent through to the right area. The app allows fast, direct delivery and ensures educators get important information and messages quickly. If you have any issues downloading and setting up the app, please let us know.



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au